
 

 

Tuesday, March 5, 2024 @ 7:00pm 

Hartwood Library and via Zoom https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87253568798?pwd=ZlB5VWJGNURIOHNkK2ozYlR2NS9Fdz09 

 

1. Hello and Welcome- Dr. Fischbaugh and Heather 

 

2. Financial Report- Mandy 

• Huge financial success! Waiting for final expenses to come through but roughly $5,000 profit! 

• Anonymous $1,000 donation 

• $20 donation to guidance department 

• In 2011 we made $220 profit from yearbook. Check sent to us! 

 

3. Event Updates- Heather 

• Magnificent Mondays - Ended 2/26 Thank you to the chairs for a wonderful job! Katie Ziegler will take over as 

chair next year. She’s looking for an assistant chair. 

• Peppi’s Hoagies – success! $581.75 

• School Store Fundraiser Started in February. Over ½ the school participating. This program actually runs an entire 

year.  

• Sarris Candy - Planning has started Orders due by March 22nd 

 

4. Upcoming Events- Heather 

• Penny Wars - Will be coming up. Don’t have dates yet.  

• Art Show/Raffle Basket/Bake Sale - Will be held April 11th, along with the Spring Showcase Waiting on dates for 

volunteering to hanging up art. Sign-up will be coming once we know. Usually 2 weeks prior to art show. 

• Running Club - Will start April 29th and run the 5 Thursdays in May, volunteers will be needed. Sign-up coming 

soon! Volunteers needed! 

• Field Day - MANY volunteers will be needed!!  

• 5th grade graduation  

• Dine & Donate: March – Dive Bar, April – Primanti’s, May – Moe’s 

 

5. Other Business 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87253568798?pwd=ZlB5VWJGNURIOHNkK2ozYlR2NS9Fdz09


• PTO needs to review/update bylaws this year. Will be completed before the end of year.  

• Need to fill open chair/assistant chair positions for next year: (* cannot chair next year) 

o Board positions – President, Vice President, Secretary 

o Committee –  

▪ Fall Festival –Assistant Chair 

▪ Fundraising –Assistant Chair 

▪ Staff Appreciation (Fall breakfast/spring lunch) –Assistant Chair 

▪ Magnificent Monday –Assistant Chair 

• TAP Committee is up and running and has their first project! 

 

 


